
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request             Ref: 23-855 

6 December 2023 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 

Trust’s response is as follows: 

 

• We can confirm that we do hold the information you are requesting 

 

1. CCIO request 

a. How many people at your Trust hold the role of Chief Clinical Information Officer 

(CCIO) or equivalent? Please provide a list of job titles. Please note that I do not require 

personal information, only information about the roles. 

b. Of those holding the role of CCIO or equivalent, how many P.As. or whole time 

equivalents do they work? 

 

2. CNIO request 

a. How many people at your Trust hold the role of Chief Nursing Information Officer 

(CNIO) or equivalent? Please provide a list of job titles. Please note that I do not require 

personal information, only information about the roles. 

b. Of those holding the role of CNIO, how many P.As. or whole time equivalents do they 

work? 

 

3. Digital Nurses request 

a. How many people at your Trust hold the role of Digital Nurse or equivalent not 

included in answer 2? Please provide a list of job titles. Please note that I do not require 

personal information, only information about the roles. 

b. Of those holding the role of Digital Nurse or equivalent not included in answer 2, how 

many P.As. or whole time equivalents do they work? 

 

4. KLAS Arch Collaborative Personalised Dashboard Request 

a. Please can you provide a copy of the KLAS Arch Collaborative Personalised 

Dashboard for your Trust, that arose from the NHSX EPR usability survey from Autumn 

2021 and would have arrived in spring 2022? 

b. What was the Net EPR experience score provided in the KLAS Arch Collaborative 

Personalised Dashboard? 



 
 

c. What is the Percentile figure for the question “Ongoing Training/Education is 

Sufficient” in the KLAS Arch Collaborative Personalised Dashboard? 

d.  What is the Percentile figure for the question “Organization Leadership/IT has 

implemented and supports EPR well” in the KLAS Arch Collaborative Personalised 

Dashboard? 

e. What primary EPR (Electronic Patient Record) system does your Trust use? 

 

5. Chief Digital Information Officer (CDIO)/Chief Information Officer (CIO)/most senior 

Technology person request 

a. What is the job title of your CDIO/CIO/most senior technology person? 

b. What is the name of your CDIO/CIO/most senior technology person? 

c. What is the organisational hierarchy of the reporting line from your CDIO/CIO/most 

senior technology person to the CEO (Chief Executive Officer)? 

d. Does your CDIO/CIO/most senior technology person sit on your Board? 

e. Does your CDIO/CIO/most senior technology person have Board voting rights? 

 

6. In the last 5 financial years, including the current one (2022-2023), what % of total 

Trust revenue is allocated to Digital, Data and Technology? For clarity, please include: 

• Digital and ICT – all provision, including cyber security 

• Business Intelligence 

And exclude 

• Information Governance 

• Clinical Coding 

• Website/Intranet support 

Please break down the spend into financial years. 

 

7. In the last 5 financial years, including the current one (2022-2023), what % of total 

Trust capital is allocated to Digital, Data and Technology? For clarity, please include: 

• Digital and ICT – all provision, including cyber security 

• Business Intelligence 

And exclude 

• Information Governance 

• Clinical Coding 

• Website/Intranet support 

Please break down the spend into financial years. 

Please provide the information in the form set out in the attached spreadsheet "FOI 

Answer Template". 

 

Please see our response in the attached documents. 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 



 
 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Data Protection Officer 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Publication 

Please note that this letter and the information included/attached will be published on our 

website as part of the Trust’s Freedom of Information Publication Log. This is because 

information disclosed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act is disclosed to the 

public, not just to the individual making the request. We will remove any personal information 

(such as your name, email and so on) from any information we make public to protect your 

personal information. 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Team 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1

